
 

 
Official Newsletter of the Pensacola Shipyard Oct/Nov/Dec 2012 

 
Happy Holidays 

 
From all of us at Pensacola Shipyard, 
we would like thank all of our 

customers and contractors for their 
support over the last year.  Without 
the long list of spectacular contractors, 
we would not have the customer base 
that we have.  We were very blessed 
with the business that we have and do 
not take any of you for granted.   

 
It is our only hope that you continue to 
come and visit us when your vessels 
are in need of service.  We would like 
to wish all of our Customers and 
Contractors a safe and Happy Holidays.   
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United Way Luncheon 

 
We would like to thank Marine 
Maintenance, Pensacola Shipyard 
personnel, and all who supported and 
came by to have a great lunch for a 
great cause.  Our United Way Luncheon 
was a huge success and I think 
everyone in attendance would agree 
that the food was spectacular.  This was 
a new and exciting change to our past 
United Way luncheons, and we were 
happy that so many of our contractors 
and customers were able to come by 
and support such a fantastic cause. 
 
We are already making plans for next 
year and look forward to topping this 
year’s event and turnout.  Please make 
a point to mark it on your calendars for 
next year! It will be hosted the 
Wednesday before Thanksgiving. 
 

 

 

 

 
Come visit  

Pensacola Shipyard on 

 
https://www.facebook.com//pages/Pens

acola-Shipyard-Marina-and-
Boatyard/111725952198563 

“IN THE YARD” 
 

 

"In the Yard" is a regular feature of 
the Pensacola Shipyard newsletter 

and spotlights one of our contractors 
or a special yard event 

 

Monthly Seminars 
 

Marine Maintenance has really done a 
tremendous job with the Ship’s Store, and 
they continue to look at ways to support 
not only the boat owner but all of our local 
contractors.  They have begun hosting 
monthly seminars that are designed to 
educate owners and contractors on certain 
aspects of Marine Maintenance.   
 
Their first seminar, held in October, was 
hosted by Sea Hawk Premium Yacht 
Finishes.  This seminar covered all types 
of marine paints from Topside applications 
to the all so important Antifoulant bottom 
paints that are a key part of any vessel’s 
maintenance.   
 
The November seminar was all about 
marine corrosion and what signs and 
simple things that an owner or contractor 
can look for to catch a problem before it 
creates a larger problem.  This was a very 
educational seminar and I think everyone 
who attended learned something new.   
 
These monthly seminars are generally  
held around 11am, and lunch is provided 

for all who attend.   Keep an eye on our 
Facebook page and Marine Maintenance’s 
Facebook page for upcoming topics and 
dates.  If you are not on Facebook feel 
free to give us a call at 850-439-1451, or 
you can contact Marine Maintenance 
directly at 850-444-9643.  
 

    

 

 

For more information and access to prior newsletters,  

visit us at: http://pensacolashipyard.com 

 

UNTIL NEXT TIME… 
 
We hope you have found our newsletter 
informative and helpful.  Feel free to e-
mail us with any suggestions on future 
topics or areas of interest. 
 
As always, thank you for your support of 
Pensacola Shipyard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith Bellflower 
General Manager 
Pensacola Shipyard 


